
Hello! 
 
I'm writing to follow up with you regarding the accreditation standard II team meeting we had 
this afternoon. We began with very brief introductions, and each person shared three words that 
came to their minds when they heard the word "accreditation." We used these as a jumping-off 
point to talk about the overall purpose of accreditation, what the timeline and process looks like, 
and what our role will be for standard II. We spent just a few minutes looking at standard II 
together, and then finished up by talking about the next steps: each person is on the hook to 
have read through standard II and to bring at least one piece of "evidence" with them to that 
meeting.  
 
That's it in a tiny nutshell! Earlier this evening I sent you an invitation to access some materials 
via Office 365, so feel free to poke around that folder at your convenience. I also included the 
presentation as an attachment here in case that is helpful. 
 
I know your time is extremely valuable, so at this point I leave it to you to determine whether 
you feel like you have enough to go on at the moment, or whether you are interested in meeting 
face to face to talk more before our next group meeting on June 13. We can certainly work to 
make that happen, just let me know.  
 
I am looking forward to working with you! 
 
Kind regards, 
CH 
 
Carolyn Holcroft, B.S.N., Ph. D. 
Professor - Biological Sciences 
Academic Senate President 
Foothill College 
12345 El Monte Road 
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022 
 
________________________________ 
Remember always that you not only have 
the right to be an individual, you have an 
obligation to be one. - Eleanor Roosevelt 
	
  


